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 No Charges Filed Against Britney Spears 

VENTURA, California – District Attorney Erik Nasarenko announced today that Britney Spears will not 

be charged with any crimes related to an incident that occurred at her residence involving her 

housekeeper.   

Misdemeanor Unit Supervisor Blake Heller thoroughly reviewed the case submitted by the Ventura 

County Sheriff’s Office, and declined to file charges based upon insufficient evidence that a crime had 

occurred and the lack of injury to the housekeeper or significant damage to the phone. 

On August 16, 2021, Ventura County Sheriff’s deputies responded to Spears’ residence based on a call 

for service. Spears’ housekeeper later reported that she had an argument with Spears’ regarding the 

veterinary care of Spears’ dog. During the argument, Spears was alleged to have slapped a phone out of 

the housekeeper’s hand. The housekeeper indicated that the screen protector to the phone was damaged. 

The housekeeper had no visible injuries.  
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The Ventura County District Attorney’s Office is the public prosecutor for the county’s 850,000 residents. 

The office employs approximately 290 employees including attorneys, investigators, victim advocates, and 

professional support staff who strive to seek justice, ensure public safety, and protect the rights of crime 

victims. 
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